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             Medicaid Physician Reimbursement Rate Increase Effective July 1, 2025 
                

              IB 25-20 has been updated to reflect new rates for Formula Based Anesthesia Services and Maternity 

            Anesthesia . Updated rates will be available at www.lamedicaid.com starting August 15, 2025, and will be 

              applied retroactively to July 1, 2025.  Fee schedules will be published according to the timeline below,  

              with  all schedules released no later than September 30, 2025. 

                

Fee Schedule Expected Publication Date 

Formula Based Anesthesia Services September 26, 2025 

Maternity Anesthesia September 26, 2025 

 

              What do you need to do?  

 

              AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana will update our system to reflect the reimbursement changes by October  

              28, 2025.    

 

              AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana will recycle any impacted claims by November 12, 2025. 

 

              For full details, please see Informational Bulletin 25-20 (Revised 9.29.2025). 

 

              Questions regarding this message should be directed to AmeriHealth Caritas Louisiana Provider 

              Services at 1-888-922-0007. The Provider Services Department can be reached daily between 7:00 am 

              – 7:00 pm.  

 

 

 

 

https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2025/IB25-20_revised_09.29.25.pdf
http://www.lamedicaid.com/
https://ldh.la.gov/assets/docs/BayouHealth/Informational_Bulletins/2025/IB25-20_revised_09.29.25.pdf


 
 

Missed an Informational Bulletin?  
You can find a complete listing of Informational Bulletins on the Provider Newsletters and Updates page of 
our website under the header Louisiana Department of Health Informational Bulletins. 
 
Need to update your provider information? Send full details to: network@amerihealthcaritasla.com. 
 

http://amerihealthcaritasla.com/provider/newsletters-and-updates.
https://ldh.la.gov/index.cfm/page/1198
mailto:network@amerihealthcaritasla.com

